
Breakfast and Lunch Distribution Update 

The Line Mountain School District will begin distributing breakfasts and lunches for any student on 

Thursday, March 26, 2020.  The distribution plan moving forward will be to serve bags weekly on 

Mondays and Thursdays from 11am to 1pm at the Elementary School and at the High/Middle School. 

In an effort to help accommodate costs many residents will incur in travel to pick up a breakfast and 

lunch, the following will be provided at distribution: 

Mondays 

 11am – 1pm pickup. 

 Each bag will contain: 3 breakfasts and 3 lunches. 

Thursdays 

 11am – 1pm pickup. 

 Each bag will contain: 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches. 

 Weekend Back-Pack program will be distributed at this time too. 

Pickup Locations 

 Elementary School – pickup will be the main office entrance. 

 5-12 building – pickup will be at the cafeteria entrance under the canopy between the District 

Office and Cafeteria 

Social Distancing and Hygiene Protocol  

 Social Distancing 

o Distribution will be done by School District Employees only. 

o School District Employees distributing bags will be no more than 6. 

o We encourage students picking up their meals to observe social distancing if multiple 

students show up at the same time. 

o No residents will be allowed entrance into the building beyond the designated pickup 

areas. 

 Hygiene Protocol 

o Each employee will first report to a sanitization area. 

o Elementary School - this location is the principal office. 

o 5-12 building – this location is the District Office. 

o Each employee will be required to scrub hands and follow with sanitizer. 

o Each employee will then report to the kitchen area wearing gloves. 

o At the completion of each serving day all areas used during this distribution will be 

sprayed with recommended materials effective in killing Covid-19. 

o The materials will be left to dry naturally as recommended in all cleaning processes. 

o The areas will then be wiped down the morning of the next distribution allowing the 

recommended 72 hours wait time. 

The district would like to thank our community for your patience and understanding during these 

unchartered times.  Please continue to visit our web-site for updates regarding Covid-19. 


